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Q-189 

 

October 25, 2021 

 

TO:  All CWA Locals with Legacy Qwest Members 

 

FROM: Brenda Roberts, District 7 Vice President 

 

SUBJECT: Upcoming Lumen Fight Forward All-Member Call 

 

On October 28, at 6 pm PT/ 7 pm MT/ 8 pm CT local union members from across the district 

will share stories of how we are fighting Lumen in our areas.  This is a call for all CWA District 

7 Lumen union members to get information about how to fight forward where you live. 

Click the link below to register: 

Webinar Registration 

 

BR:jo 

 

c: District 7 Staff 

  

  

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_AsePu1wuRwqAIArEBR_lsw?link_id=1&can_id=a7e7aba3a4c262955a03b8a5ce145b8b&source=email-cwa-at-lumen-newsletter&email_referrer=email_1324961&email_subject=join-the-cwa-district-7-fight-forward-at-lumen

